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From WGRZ: 
 
Stearns is a member of the cannabis team at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP. He says while hemp farmers
have inquired, they've received a lot of other interest from those unconnected to cannabis.
 
"We have a lot of past precedent with medicinal licensing, medicinal cannabis licensing, CBD licensing, so we're
using that as a guide to sort of look forward to what is going to happen with the recreational licensing," Stearns
said.
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